PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

November 3, 2018

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking
part in the Diwali celebrations hosted by the Hindu Cultural
Centre of London.

Also known as the Festival of Lights, Diwali brings together family and friends
across Canada and around the wortld to celebrate the victory of good over evil,
knowledge over ignorance, and light over darkness. This holiday, which embodies
our shared values of respect, inclusion and pluralism, also reminds us that diversity is
our greatest strength.

Since 1971, the Hindu Cultural Centre has provided a wealth of services to the
community. I would like to thank the members of the Centre for your dedication to
fostering fellowship and harmony among your fellow citizens. You can take pride in
your contributions to the vibrant multicultural fabric of our nation.

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for a happy Diwali.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P.
Prime Minister of Canada



As Member of Parliament for Scarborough-Rouge Park
it is my honour to recognize the

Hindu Cultural Centre @
of London, Ontario ‘mﬂ"

in honour of your

Ground Breaking Ceremony

— %4 Since 1971, the Hindu Cultural Centre has been a pillar of London’s Hindu- Canadian community. In addxtzon e L 7
~ " to enriching the multicultural fabric of the local community, the expansion of the Hindu Cultural Centre will et iy
ensure that practicing Hindus have a safe and welcoming space to reaffirm their deeply held spiritual beliefs.
Thank you to all those who have and all those who continue to support the Hindu Cultural Centre of London, Ontario.
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